
 

Chris Brown



This program is kindly supported by our local IGA supermarket &  

Deloraine Woolworths.   
Thank you to the Meander Valley Harvest Community for their support. 

 

 

All Krispy Kreme order forms 

and money needs to be returned 

to the office by this  

Friday 27 September  

LOST & FOUND  

 

There are many items of clothing 

in our lost property basket along 

with lunchbox containers & drink 

bottles.  Please have a look in 

there by the end of this week if 

you are missing anything, as 

everything will be donated or 

discarded before Term 4. It is 

located in the hallway outside 

Kinder/near noticeboard.   

The items in the photo to the 

left are also lost property.  

These are currently located at 

the office but will also be 

disposed of before Term 4 if not 

collected. 

Term 4 starts back on  

Monday 14 October. 

https://signup.zone/EnfMbQAC6iBDFsDnp

Hot lunch orders in 

Term 4 can be made 

through the Qkr! app.   

If you need help downloading or 

understanding the app, please see 

the office. 

C o n t i n u i n g  n e x t  t e r m !  

https://signup.zone/EnfMbQAC6iBDFsDnp?fbclid=IwAR1mCczUXoo9rqT628JupdErEaC0fTAX-8Jg_pUmY_Cksb8O2lnlgpoIPxE


 

 

 

 

https://www.uanpreview.nousgroup.com.au/
mailto:UANPReview@NousGroup.com.au


https://www.facebook.com/bigears.sanctuary/




CONTACT DETAILS 

mailto:westbury.primary@education.tas.gov.au
https://westburyprimary.education.tas.edu.au/SitePages/Home.aspx

